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Got a news story, contest  
or announcement that you  

would like to be considered 
for posting in the next  

issue of the newsletter? 
 

Send it to us today!!!! 
 
 

www.wrh.on.ca 

Spring is here – and so is the season to nominate an extraordinary nurse! 
 
Nomination forms are now online for the Jeanne Mance Nursing Excellence Award, which  
recognizes RNs and RPNs who continually go above and beyond to provide compassionate and 
professional care to his/her patients, and exemplifies teamwork, compassion, stewardship and 
respect. 
 
Nominations are open until April 27th.  If you have someone in mind you would like to nominate, 
please check your WRH email for the links to the online submission forms. 
 
Also, RNs who are taking or considering education courses are also encouraged to submit an  
application for The Lori Dupont Bursary. This is a $5,000.00 bursary funded by Windsor Regional  
Hospital and Hôtel-Dieu Grace Healthcare to assist RN staff with continuing education costs.  All 
ONA staff members who are planning to attend education courses, conferences and workshops 
or who are working toward certification in 2015, are invited to submit a bursary application by 
April 27th. Each successful candidate will be awarded up to $1,000. 
 
The awards and bursaries will be 
handed out at a celebration with 
Windsor Regional Hospital and 
Hôtel-Dieu Grace Healthcare at 
their campus during Nurses Week, 
which runs May 11-16. 
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Celebrating Nurses Week With WRH & HDGH 
Nominate An Extraordinary Nurse! 

Get Connected with Windsor Regional Hospital! 

www.wrh.on.ca  / www.facebook.com/WindsorRegionalHospital / @WRHospital 

TRIBUNETRIBUNETRIBUNE   
FRONTLINEFRONTLINEFRONTLINE   MARCH 30, 2015 

VOLUME 3 / EDITION 13 

The FRONTLINE TRIBUNE is a publication of the Public Affairs and Communications Office of Windsor Regional HospitalThe FRONTLINE TRIBUNE is a publication of the Public Affairs and Communications Office of Windsor Regional Hospital 
Met Campus-1995 Lens Avenue, Windsor, N8W 1L9 / Ouellette Campus-1030 Ouellette Avenue, Windsor, N9A 1E1 

Random Act Of Kindness From U Of W Students 
Share-A-Smile is a student-based club at the University 
of Windsor (U of W) whose vision is to give patients a 
reason to smile. U of W student representatives visited 
Windsor Regional Hospital - Met Campus on March 21, 
the first official day of spring and donated several 
dozen roses for patients. Windsor Regional Hospital 
volunteers handed the roses out to patients on  
different floors and units as a Random Act of Kindness 
on behalf of the students and their Share-A-Smile 
Club. The students raise funds through bake sales and 
draws and plan to support the Paediatric Child Life 
program with items from their annual wish list.     
 
Thank you to Share-A-Smile for their amazing random 
act of kindness! 

Photo Above (left to right) 
Ankurpreet Kaur; Karen McCullough, VP and Chief Operat-

ing Officer and Chief Nursing Executive, WRH; Brahmjut Singh 
and Dena Ali, 3rd year students of the University of Windsor 
and members of the student-based club, Share-A-Smile. 



Hand Hygiene Audit Training 
Time: 1:00pm - 2:30pm 
Auditorium Side A, Met Campus 
Windsor Regional Hospital 
 
Neuro Endovascular/Neurosugical Rounds 
Time: 4:00pm - 6:00pm 
Essex Room, Ouellette Campus 
Windsor Regional Hospital 
 
Blood Pressure Screening Clinic 
Time: 12:00pm - 3:00pm 
Vendor Hallway, Ouellette Campus 
Windsor Regional Hospital 
 
Hand Hygiene Audit Training 
Time: 1:00pm - 2:30pm 
Maidstone Room, Ouellette Campus 
Windsor Regional Hospital 
 
Sante: A Toast To Your Health 
Time: 7:00pm 
Ciociaro Club of Windsor 
3475 North Service Road, Windsor 
 
WRH Charity Golf Tournament 
Time: 11:00am 
Essex Golf & Country Club 
7555 Matchette Road, LaSalle, Ontario 

Makes 12 servings 
Preparation Time: 15 min / Cooking Time: 1 hour 10 min  

Reduced-fat soup, reduced-fat cheddar cheese, and light  
sour cream help transform this favorite holiday casserole into  
a hearty-healthy side dish..  

Ingredients  
1 - 10 3/4 ounce can reduced-fat/sodium condensed cream of chicken soup 
1 cup shredded reduced-fat sharp cheddar cheese (4 ounces) 
1/2 cup fat-free milk 
1/2 cup light dairy sour cream 
1/3 cup finely chopped onion or 2 tablespoons dried minced onion 
1/2 teaspoon ground black pepper 
1 30 ounce package frozen shredded or diced hash brown potatoes, thawed 
1/2 cup crushed cornflakes or crushed wheat cereal flakes 
 
Instructions 
Preheat oven to 350 degrees F. Lightly grease a 2-quart rectangular baking dish; set 
aside. In a very large bowl, combine soup, cheese, milk, sour cream, onion, and 
pepper. Stir in potatoes. Spread mixture evenly in prepared baking dish. 
 
Cover and bake for 45 minutes; stir potatoes. Sprinkle with cornflakes. Bake,  
uncovered, for 20 to 25 minutes more or until heated through and bubbly. Let stand 
for 10 minutes before serving. 
 
NUTRIENTS Per Serving: 
Calories: 129; Protein: 5 g; Total Fat: 3 g; Saturated Fat: 2 g; Cholesterol: 11 mg;  
Carbohydrates: 20 g; Fibre: 1 g; Sugars: 1 g; Sodium: 236 mg 

Heart Healthy Cheezy Potatoes 
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PROVIDING OUTSTANDING CARE TO WINDSOR-ESSEX 

Rama Nomula  

PHARMACY TECHNICIAN 

PHARMACY 

Zeina Agami 
PHARMACIST 
PHARMACY  

Alyssa Ganney 
REGISTERED NURSE 

FMAILY BIRTHING 

Craig Hilton 
COORDINATOR  

STANDARD OPTIMIZATION 
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In Canada, 1,640 new active and  
re-treatment TB cases were  

reported in 2013 with the highest 
incidence rate observed in those 

aged 75 years or older. 

Little Free Library Needs Your Help! 
Magazines are needed for the Little Free Library at the  

Met Campus. All donations are welcome. 
 

Drop off at Public Affairs or Volunteer Services office at  
the Met Campus.  
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Batman Returns For Patient Safety Checks 
The month of March saw the return of Batman 
and company. Sometimes joined by Robin 
and Catwoman, Batman made the rounds 
during the month of March to promote the  
2 by 4 Patient Safety campaign. 
  
Batman did take some time to consult with 
Erika Vitale, Manager of Infection Prevention 
and Control  on important patient safety  
initiatives. 
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Volunteer Services is seeking volunteers to help sell Nevada  
tickets at both the Ouellette and Met Campuses. Nevada 

ticket sales generate $50,000 plus annually which is used for 
Hospital equipment purchases.  

 

Please call: Ingrid Garabedian 
Ingrid.Garabedian@wrh.on.ca     519-254-5577  Ext. 33497 

Looking For Nevada Ticket Volunteers 




